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Voice of the Faculty 

 

     The Senate wishes to speak on behalf of the entire faculty.  Taking time to share 

your thoughts, concerns, or ideas with the Senate helps ensure we fairly represent all 

views.  Letting us know what issues or problems need our attention is just as 

important.  The Voice of the Faculty link is but one way for you to speak up.   

     The mail link below will act like a suggestion box and send your comments 

directly to the Senate WebMaster.  The Executive Committee will review faculty 

comments and take the appropriate action (i.e., channel them to the appropriate 

committee, raise the issue on the Senate floor, or provide a direct response).  

Voice of the Faculty 

(If you want your name held in confidence, simply say so.  We promise to keep a 

secret, but this is e-mail.) 

 

  
  

Comments and questions about this page can be directed to the Senate Webmaster. 
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